
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Water, water everywhere but not a drop to drink! 
 
We continue our fight against crazy health & safety decisions. This 
time a common myth raisers its head once again, although this 
time it goes one step further and leaves staff high and dry!  
 
 
Issue 
 
For health and safety reasons staff at a primary school were asked not to take drinks, including 
cold ones, out onto the playground during breaks to safeguard the children. 
 
 
Panel decision 
 
This is one of the most extreme cases the panel has dealt with in relation to disproportionate 
restriction of drinks around children. It relates not only to hot drinks, but includes cold drinks on 
highly improbable grounds including the possibility of a child suffering an allergic reaction. 
Occupational health and safety law does not ban teachers from having a cuppa and even less a 
refreshing cold drink, whilst on playground duty, and to suggest it does is just preposterous. If 
the head wants to impose ridiculous rules on staff, he/she should not use health and safety as a 
convenient cover. 
 

If you require further assistance or clarification on the subject please contact:  
 
Your Mouchel Health & Safety Adviser (see George section: Corporate > Information for Working 
> Risk Management > H&S Advisers) 
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